
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/7/2017 5:58:18 PM
Subject: Re: Rick Glover

​Have you had any contact?


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2017 1:40:53 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Rick Glover 
 
Constituent issue
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Kevin L. Bryant 
 
Sent: Saturday, June 03, 2017 9:51 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll ; Danny Varat 
Subject: Re: Rick Glover
 
Please work on this first thing Monday am if possible.
 

Sent using OWA for iPad

From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2017 10:29:19 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll; Danny Varat
 
Subject: Rick Glover 
 
Zoning
House across from Newspring Church has several foreign athletes, suspected vandalism, etc. it’s out of the city, so I 
don’t think there’s any zoning.
 
Please call him with/if any options
 
864-634-6340
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